


Further Submissions Barrie Waipa PC17 2

INTRODUCTION 

1. The Submitter lives at 345 Peake Road and has been resident at this property since August
2009.

2. The rural environment and surrounds are an essential factor in the value to the Submitter of
living at this location.

3. The submitter lodged a primary submission to Plan Change 17 (PC17).  The primary submission
to PC17 (Council Submitter Number 7) related to the Submitter’s interests in the rezoning of
Area 6 in PC17.

4. The Submitter opposes the inclusion of Area 6 in PC17 and questions the basis on which it is
proposed. Additionally, the Submitter seeks that in the event of Area 6 being incorporated in
PC17 that the relief sought mitigates the impact of that inclusion.

5. These further submissions and the reasons for the same are set out within the following table,
entitled ‘Further Submissions to Proposed Plan Change 17 Hautapu Industrial Zones to the
Waipa District Plan’. Changes sought to the provisions are shown by deletion in strikethrough
and addition in underline. The Submitter supports alternative relief that achieves the same
outcomes.  

a) THE SUBMITTER WISHES TO BE HEARD IN SUPPORT OF THESE FURTHER SUBMISSIONS.

b) IF OTHERS MAKE SIMILAR SUBMISSIONS THE SUBMITTER MAY BE PREPARED TO CONSIDER
PRESENTING A JOINT CASE WITH THEM AT ANY HEARING.

c) THE SUBMITTER COULD NOT GAIN AN ADVANTAGE IN TRADE COMPETITION THROUGH THIS
SUBMISSION.

d) THE SUBMITTER IS DIRECTLY AFFECTED BY AN EFFECT OF THE SUBJECT MATTER OF THE
SUBMISSION THAT –

I. ADVERSELY AFFECTS THE ENVIRONMENT; AND

II. DOES NOT RELATE TO TRADE COMPETITION OR THE EFFECTS OF TRADE
COMPETITION.

Signed on behalf of Maria Barrie 

Gavin McCullagh 
Principal Planner 
12 December 2022 
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